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To the Class of ’62, 

 My name is Kirsten Taylor and I was this year’s recipient of the $6,200 
scholarship. I am very grateful to all of you who made this scholarship possible 
and I am certain that it would be a lot more challenging for me to afford my 
college education without this scholarship. My mother is a single parent, and in the 
process of obtaining her Masters’ degree in English Literacy. I have learned from 
her that a strong work ethic will always serve you well and allow you to be 
successful in anything you attempt. It is because of her example that I have always 
given my best effort and was fortunate enough to receive several scholarships from 
the local community. I plan to earn my Bachelor of Arts degree in psychology, 
serve in the Peace Corps for 18 months, and go on to obtain my PhD in Marriage 
and Family Counseling in order to become a Marriage and Family Counselor either 
within a church or my own practice. It is because of your help that this dream is 
becoming more and more realistic. Thank you for your support. 

 

Kirsten Taylor 


